
UNM Limited Competition Announcement 
 
Dear UNM Researchers,  
 
The Office of the Vice President for Research is requesting statements of interest (SOIs) for the 
NSF Strengthening the Cyberinfrastructure Professionals Ecosystem (SCIPE) (NSF 23-
521) limited competition. The overarching goal of this solicitation is to democratize access to 
NSF’s advanced cyberinfrastructure (CI) ecosystem and ensure fair and equitable access to re-
sources, services, and expertise by strengthening how Cyberinfrastructure Professionals (CIP) 
function in this ecosystem. 
  
Sponsor: NSF 
Opportunity Title: Strengthening the Cyberinfrastructure Professionals Ecosystem (SCIPE) 
Opportunity Number: NSF 23-521 
Sponsor Due Date(s): 01/16/2025 
Award Range: This solicitation does not specify a limit 
Number of Submissions Allowed from UNM: Institutions are limited to one (1) proposal 
Solicitation: NSF 23-521: Strengthening the Cyberinfrastructure Professionals Ecosystem 
(SCIPE) | NSF - National Science Foundation 
 
Limited Comp. SOI Due Date: NOON on July 19, 2024 
Limited Comp. Instructions: Submit your ~100-word SOI in UNM’s InfoReady Review portal. 
No late submissions will be considered. Based on the number of SOIs received, the Limited 
Competitions Management Team may announce a call for pre-proposals. 
 
 
Should you have any questions please feel free to contact us at limited@unm.edu.  
If you are affiliated with HSC, please contact HSC Limited Competition at HSC-Limited-
Comps@salud.unm.edu for more information.  
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